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This has already been litigated and decided in the Bruen case which affirms the 

individual right to carry a firearm for self defense outside of the home. Therefore, the 

state has no legal right to interfere with my right to carry my firearm for the purpose of 

self defense with the exception of courthouses and certain government buildings. 


